April 21, 2012

On Friday, I participated in the annual meeting of our Planning Office of Urban Affairs.



The work done by the planning office is just amazing. They have created over 3,000 units of housing for elderly and low-income families. They have done an extraordinary job taking up the challenge of the bishops' pastoral that the Church review its resources and properties and do as much as we possibly can to promote and provide housing for low-income families. The archdiocese has been engaged very actively this ministry and Lisa Alberghini has done an extraordinary job leading that office.